February 28, 2018

Managing Director
All Co-operative/Private Sugar Factories in North India

Dear Sir,

Sub: One-Day Meet at Lucknow on March 15, 2018, Promotion of Distillery/Ethanol Projects
along with Incineration Boiler-based Captive Cogen Power Plants in North India

Molasses-based Distillery and Ethanol Plants have excellent potential in North Indian States (Uttar
Pradesh, Punjab, Haryana and Bihar), considering the target set by Govt. of India and these
States for blending of ethanol into petroleum fuel. Further, with recent and expected increase in
sugarcane production (yield per hectare) and recovery in these States, the availability of raw
materials for existing or new distilleries is not expected to pose any problem.

In addition, Spent Wash-fired Incineration Boiler Technology has evolved through extensive R&D
and successful installations, to convert Distillery Waste to Energy, that not only mandates "Zero
Liquid Discharge Regulatory Compliance" but also helps in meeting the entire Steam and Power
Demand of distilleries in a most economical & efficient way.

With the above background for disseminating information and sharing experiences to promote
these projects on a fast-track we are pleased to announce this Meet for Promotion of
Distillery/Ethanol Projects along with Incineration Boiler-based Captive Cogen Power
Plants in North India, on March 15, 2018 at Hotel Golden Tulip, Lucknow.

This Meet is being organized by the Cogeneration Association of India in association
with National Sugar Institute (NSI), Kanpur and All India Distillers Association (AIDA),
New Delhi.

The Program will cover issues relating to potential, policy, regulatory, financing, technology and
O&M updates for Distillery/Ethanol Plants as well as associated Incineration Boiler-based Captive
Cogen Power Plants. Case studies will also be presented where participants will share their
experiences.

We request you to participate in the Program along with your concerned officials. The tentative
program schedule and registration form are enclosed herewith. Please do circulate this
announcement to other colleagues/stakeholders.

For further information, please contact Mrs. Anita Khatal at cogenindia.pune@gmail.com OR at
020-25511404 /446, Cell: 098905 32178.

We look forward to your communication and confirmation.

Thanking you,
With best regards,

Yours Sincerely,
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S. C. Natu Narendra Mohan
Member Secretary Director
Cogen India National Sugar Institute




